

Hamilton Branch Serving the Community of Hamilton and Area for 100 years 1912 - 2012

March 4, 2011

Mayor Bob Bratina City of Hamilton

Dear Mr. Mayor

St. John Ambulance, Hamilton Branch will be celebrating 100 Years of service to Hamilton and Area during the year 2012. We have many events planned to celebrate this auspicious occasion.

We would like to request that on June 24<sup>th</sup>., 2012 you proclaim St. John Ambulance Day in Hamilton.

Will you please advise if this is possible.

Thank you

Thomas E. Allan St. John Ambulance Hamilton Branch

CC Mr. Richard Bialachowski, Branch Chair